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Advisory Notice for Titan T-51 Mustang Aircraft 
 

March 4, 2009 
 

Service required before attaching Center Section Skins 

 
 
Affected aircraft: 

• All Aircraft 
 
Aircraft not affected: 

• None 
 
Circumstances: 
 
A builder finished the center section without pressure checking the fuel tanks for leaks.  Upon filling the 
tanks up with fuel, leaks were discovered.  This required the removal of the skins and the fuel tanks to 
reseal them. 
 
Inspection required: 
 
There is no inspection required.  This is a mandatory service for all affected aircraft. 
 
Corrective action: 
 
The fuel tanks should be checked for leaks prior to installing them.  Each tank, with fitting installed, must 
be pressure checked with no more than 1/4 lb of air pressure.  If a leak is detected at a fitting, remove 
and reseal it, then perform another leak test.  If a leak is detected in the tank itself, Titan Aircraft will 
replace it. 
 
Contact Titan Aircraft: 440-275-3205 or email support@titanaircraft.com with any questions or concern.   
 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
John Williams 
President 
Titan Aircraft 
 


